
Opioid Poisoning-Related  
Reporting Q & A Webinar 

Governor Ducey’s August 10th , 2017 Executive Order issuing an opioid Enhanced 
Surveillance Advisory is approaching its formal conclusion. Opioid poisoning-
related reporting will continue beyond the Enhanced Surveillance Advisory time 
frame. The Arizona Department of Health Services has amended the rules in 9 
A.A.C. 4 to include Article 6 – Opioid Poisoning-Related Reporting. This will  
maintain a surveillance system for opioid overdoses, similar to other non-
communicable diseases. 

Purpose: to address the questions and concerns required reporters may 
have regarding the emergency rules, data collection purpose, processes, and 
outcomes. 
 

Please submit any reporting questions to azopioid@azdhs.gov prior to the 
webinar. 

Wednesday,  
 

October 11 
 

12-1 p.m. 
 

Register here.  

Have questions? Want more information? 
 

    azhealth.gov/opioid 

✉   azopioid@azdhs.gov  

https://azgovernor.gov/file/10952/download?token=qQAhqPpn
mailto:azopioid@azdhs.gov
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1982089996954355201
http://azdhs.gov/prevention/womens-childrens-health/injury-prevention/opioid-prevention/index.php
mailto:azopioid@azdhs.gov

